PPC Meeting “Year of Faith Anniversary” - March 10, 2014

Camino De Santiago pilgrimage in Spain (Fr. Frank)
* Fr. Frank will be finalizing his departure date, estimated time of arrival in each
major city and return date.

“Local” pilgrimages (Tom Micinski)

* Tom Micinski will organize a meeting with the group (Jessica Marx, Jon Assell,
and Anna Althoff)

* Kate Lynch suggested other parishioners that might be willing to assist with this
item. She will contact those parishioners.

Advent and Lent Missions (Lina Hilko)
* Lina Hilko will organize a meeting with the group. Kate Lynch and Tom Micinski
will think of other people who might be interested in helping.

Musical Anniversary CD (Paolo Basil)
* No update on this item.

Celebrations for Renovated Church (Open House and Rededication)

* Because of Cuisine de Coeur, Tom Micinski did not get to talk to the French
community. He will contact them before the next Parish Council meeting.

* The liturgy when the church is reopened is not a rededication, it will be a
blessing of the church and the new altar/ambo. This reopening will have to be
coordinated with the bishop, because the first mass with the new altar/ambo
should be the “blessing” mass with the bishop.

* Fr. Frank would like to get a group to plan this liturgy and get families from the
parish involved with many parts of the liturgy.

* Plans are to invite other bishops, the mayor, the alderman, etc. to this
celebration.

* The last mass in the church before the renovation starts is June 14/15. On this
weekend, plans are to start mass in the church for the proclamation of the Word.
There will then be a procession to the Parish Center where the celebration of the
Eucharist will take place. This will honor the old church while introducing the
temporary space.

*  We will have to video the closing of the church and the reopening of it.

* Justin Peters will talk with Architectural Society about getting St. Teresa’s on the
list of stops for the annual architectural tour.

Book for Renovated Church

* Paolo offered to assist Fr. Frank with consolidating the book for the renovated
church, which will explain the purpose and meaning of the architecture and
design of the church space.




Marketing and Branding

* Fr. Frank talked to Maureen Howard and she will help with marketing and
branding.

* The goal is to have a brand/logo by Easter 2014.

* Once the brand/logo is created, banners for the rectory, church and light posts
will need to be created. The banners on the light posts will need to be
coordinated with the alderman.

Anniversary Book (Geneva Gorgo)

* Geneva Gorgo and a group of parishioners has been working on this item. They
are collecting photos and will create an archive of all the photos and information
along with the yearbook.

* There are plans to have the yearbook in electronic format as well has hard cover.

¢ The estimated time of arrival for the books is scheduled for October 15, 2014.

St. Teresa of Avila Book Club (Fr. Frank)
* No update on this item.

Anniversary Calendar (Rebecca O’Brien)

* It was suggested to use the map of Spain and the Camino route as a possible
graphic as a time-line of events for the Year of Faith celebrations.

* The east wall of the Parish Center may be used as a “make shift” bulletin board to
display Year of Faith information and calendar.

Parking Lot Movie “The Way”
¢ Mike Rice will organize the effort to show the movie “The Way” in the parish
parking lot before Fr. Frank and others begin their pilgrimage.




